In compliance with state and federal guidelines to help proactively prevent the spread of the coronavirus
and COVID-19, Marshall College staff will be working remotely, effective Tuesday, March 17. As a
result, in-person services are not available.

We remain committed to supporting you. We can provide that support through the following remote
options that will help us and the greater community proactively protect public health and safety:

The Virtual Advising Center (VAC), http://vac.ucsd.edu — Academic counselors will continue

to respond to your inquiries on a daily basis.

Marshall Advising Email — If you are not able to use the VAC, you can email us at
tmcadvising@ucsd.edu

Marshall Advising Phone — If you are not able to use any of the services listed above, you can
call 858-534-4110 and leave a message.

Student Affairs: Zoom appointments are available by emailing tmcstudentaffairs@ucsd.edu. If
you have been working directly with a member of the Student Affairs staff, you can email that
staff member directly.

Dimensions of Culture: For general questions about the program, please email
schawkinson@ucsd.edu. If you have specific questions about your section, please email your

instructor directly.

Connect with TMC on Social Media:
o Facebook page: UCSD Thurgood Marshall College

o Instagram: @yourtmcfamily

Marshall Residential Life: Call (858) 534-4340 or email Res Life at tmcreslife@ucsd.edu

o Hours: Mon-Fri: 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM (phone and email inquiries, lockouts) & 5:00
PM-9:00 PM (lockouts); 9:00 PM - 8:00 AM (lockouts call UCPD at 858-534-4357)

o Residential Life services: Please call our office during business hours before coming in
person (you may not need a in person visit). We have very limited staffing and will have
the door and gate closed for safety/sanitary reasons.

o Room Change Process: You will be notified by HDH and TMC Residential Life if a
room change is required (for decompression.) Please check your UCSD email regularly.

o Move out/ Express Check Out: Please follow instructions in the lobby and from the
HDH portal. You do not need a staff person for the Move out/Express Check out process.

o Please read “Welcome Back” email (and all email) from UCSD and Marshall
Residential Life. Join our Facebook group for regular updates (link in email).

o HDH FAQ page: https://hdhhome.ucsd.edu/hdh-covid-19-fag.html

For all other inquiries, contact: tmcprovost@ucsd.edu
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